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Change of Fukuichi Live Camera Location at
Fukushima Daiichi Nuclear Power Station

Fukuichi Live Camera currently installed near the Administration Office Building at Fukushima 
Daiichi Nuclear Station has been offering real-time images of mainly Unit 1 and 2 since May 31, 
2011. In response to the request from viewers and considering the progress of the cover 
installation for fuel removal at Unit 4, the camera location will be moved to near the Waste 
Sludge Temporary Storage Facility (on Unit 4 side). Starting from 11:00 AM on August 1 
(planned)*, real-time images of Unit 4 side of the station will be provided.
* Images will be unavailable for about an hour from 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM on August 1 due to 
the switching.

Currently provided image
(Taken near the Administration Office 

Building on Unit 1 side)

Image to be provided starting from August 1, 2012
(Taken near the Waste Sludge Temporary Storage 

Facility on Unit 4 side)


